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Heller Supports Reforms to 

Vets Healthcare Budget
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) supported the Veterans Health Care Budget Reform and Transparency Act of 2009 (H.R. 1016) which passed the House by a vote of 409 to 1.  This bill authorizes funds to the Department of Veterans Affairs for medical services in two year increments which will provide greater certainty for VA services.

“I believe that Congress has an obligation to fulfill promises made to our military men and women.  Our veterans heroically served our country and made personal sacrifices in the name of freedom.  Too often, VA funding gets held up for political leverage impeding needed funds for veterans’ healthcare.  This bill will help take the political games out of the process and provide greater certainty for VA funding,” added Heller.          
H.R. 1016 authorizes funding for Department of Veterans Affairs programs for Medical Services, Medical Support and Compliance, Medical Facilities, Information Technology Systems, and Medical and Prosthetic Research.  Starting in fiscal year 2011, funding would be authorized both for the fiscal year as well as the next fiscal year, as an advance appropriation.   This legislation must now go before the U.S. Senate for consideration.   
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